
Village of Balsam Lake 

Board of Review Friday May 18, 2018 

Village Hall 8:30 am – 10:30 am 

 

Meeting called to order by Geno D’Agostino. 

On roll call:  Geno D’Agostino, Caroline Rediske, Brandon Scheuer, Lori Duncan 

Others present: Mark Hafferman, Village Assessor. 

 

Motion made by Caroline Rediske to appoint Geno D’Agostino as chair of the Board of Review.  

Seconded by Brandon Scheuer.  All in favor.  Carried. 

Motion made by Geno D’Agostino to appoint Caroline Rediske as vice chair of the Board of Review.  

Seconded by Brandon Scheuer.  All in favor.  Carried. 

 

Mark Hafferman was sworn in by Clerk Lori Duncan. 

Assessor affidavit was read by Mark Hafferman. 

Mark Hafferman officially opened the Board of Review. 

 

There were no cases heard today. 

 

Motion made by Caroline Rediske to adjourn. Seconded by Brandon Scheuer.  All in favor.  Carried.  

                          

Lori Duncan, Village Clerk Treasurer 


